From: Jackson, Wynter [mailto:Wynter.Jackson@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 1:04 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Royal, Lekeshia K.
Subject: Re: Los Angeles_Cross City Collaboration

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin,

I  have returned from the LAPD site visit, where I visited in my official capacity as the Director of MLAS for CPD. I did not receive an honorarium and as represented below, the University of Chicago Crime Lab paid all expenses. 

I trust this email fulfills my ethics obligation. 

Regards,


Wynter C.N. Jackson
Director, Management and Labor Affairs Section
Office of the Superintendent
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